St Abban’s Athletic Club News

11th April 2012

Good Turnout

Congratulations to all the club members who turned out in the Good Friday runs in Emo Court forest,  promoted by St. Michael’s athletic club and the Carlow Hurling Club road promotion. Some good performances and several new personal bests were recorded.  Best wishes to all those taking part in the Stradbally GAA Oughaval run on this Sunday 15th April at 11.00am.
Open Sports

As usual the first open sports of the year took place on Easter Monday in St. Senans, Kilmacow.  With continual rain in the morning it changed just before the off and remained fine for the duration.  Club members to feature included:- T.J. Burke, Elizabeth Brophy, Anna Daly, Denis Brophy, Siobhan Nash and Katie Brennan.  Best wishes to all those travelling to Crookestown, Co. Kildare and Leevale Co. Cork this weekend.
Student Games

All the local primary schools are welcome to participate in the Annual Student Games on Sunday 22nd April commencing at 1.30pm at St Abban’s track.  With events for those from age 7 to 17 it is an ideal competition for those interested to give the sport of athletics a go.  Killeshin are the defending champions and holders of the Social Service Cup.  Cards are in circulation for the student games raffle and your support would be much appreciated.
M3 Moves to Turra Triangle

Registration is now taking place for the 5th running of the M3 ‘Women’s’ 5k Mini Marathon which this year will take on the Turra triangle and finish on the track.  All are welcome to come along and give the new course a go.  Bring your friend and enjoy the experience.  Fancy dress welcome even in disguise. 
Cheryl Moves Up a Gear

Cheryl Nolan celebrated two fine runs in the States last Saturday when she recorded 2:14 for the 800m and 4:37 for the 1500m with both races being run within the space of 50 minutes.  Both were new college records for Arkansas ‘Tech’ University. 
Secondary Schools

The club will host the Laois Secondary Schools Track and Field programme on Thursday the 26th April, with several club members representing their school.

